
 Hinsdale South High School Booster Club Regular Meeting 
 Tuesday, May 10, 2022 

 Meeting called to order by Mary Sullivan at 7:06 p.m. in the Hinsdale South Black and Gold 
 Room. 
 In attendance  : Mary Sullivan, Colleen Rudolph, Kathy  Henn, G’nee Andrulis, Nabeela 
 Rehman, Kerry Baur, Sue Duffy, Lana Johnson, Arwen Pokorny-Lyp 

 Executive board reports 
 Co-Presidents’ report:  Mary Sullivan & G’nee Andrulis:  No report 
 Vice President’s report:  Lana Johnson: No report 
 Secretary’s report:  Kathy Henn: No report 
 Motion to approve the April 2022 meeting minutes by Nabeela Rehman and seconded by 
 Lana Johnson. 
 Treasurer’s/Financial report:  Colleen Rudolph 
 Motion to approve the April 2022 financial report made by Nabella Rehman and seconded by 
 Lana Johnson. Colleen Rudolph asked for motion to purchase $20.00 Starbucks gift cards for 
 staff members who chaperoned Post-Prom. Motion was passed unanimously. Jeanne 
 Lombardo needs to be removed from the banking account and replaced with Lana Johnson. 
 Motion was made by G’nee Andrulis and seconded by Kerri Baur. 

 Administrative Representative/Student Activities:  Arwen Pokorney-Lyp 
 Senior Awards Ceremony, Graduation practice and Graduation will be May 26, 2022. 
 Graduation practice is mandatory. Decision to move the graduation ceremony indoors due to 
 weather will be made by 1:00pm. Students will receive four tickets in the event of an indoor 
 ceremony. No tickets are required for the outdoor ceremony. Senior picnic will be Wednesday 
 May 25, 2022 and held over all lunch periods. Arwen thanked the Boosters for the Teacher 
 Appreciation week cookies. 

 Committee reports 
 Fundraising:  No report 
 Membership/Directory:  No report 
 Post Prom:  Sue Duffy 
 Discussion was held regarding switching Spirit of Chicago to River cruise for Post Prom 2023. 
 Website/Social media/Marketing:  Lana Johnson 
 Booster Buzz went out last week. 
 Scholarship:  No report 
 Volunteerism:  No report 
 Merchandise:  No report 
 Hospitality:  No report 



 Old business:  None 
 New business:  None 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m by Mary Sullivan. 
 The next meeting will be on June 14, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at Madison's Pub and Grill in 
 Willowbrook. 

 Submitted by Kathy Henn, 
 HSHS Booster Club Secretary 


